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To Ellen Nowak:

Please review this proposed language for the changes to the health benefit purchasing
cooperatives.  Because the requester has not been determined yet (as far as I know),
this draft has been requested and drafted under the LRB’s name.  When you know
which legislator will be the requester, let me know and I will convert this draft to his
or her name.  Thanks.
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Senior Legislative Attorney
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